
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Established –1875 

534 N. Wood Street   
Gibson City, IL 60936 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5 pm 

Sunday 7 am & 10:30 am 
Monday 8 am 
Tuesday 8 am 

Thursday 6:30 pm 
Friday 8 am 

Holy Days: 7 am & 7 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 8:30-9:30 am 

Thursday 7-8 pm 
 

Confession 
By appointment any time 
Saturday 4:30 pm (OLOL) 

 

 
 

Immaculate Conception 
202 E. Green Street 
Roberts, IL 60962 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday 8:30 am 

 

 
 

Parish Office 
Phone & Fax: 

(217) 784-4671 
General Information 
pastor@ololgc.org 

Address: 
534 N. Wood St. 

Gibson City, IL 60936 
Website 

www.ololgc.org 

Welcome 

Welcome to Our Lady of 

Lourdes and Immaculate 

Conception! We are glad  

you are here with us today.  

If you would like to join 

our Faith Community, 

please contact our parish 

office or stop by any time. 

 

September 1, 2013  
Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary 

Immaculate Conception  
Catholic Mission 

202 E. Green Street  Roberts, IL 60962 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church  



Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Theneth, CMI 

 

Deacon 
Jeff Volker 

217-781-8238 
 

Parish Secretary 
Patti Meunier 

 

Religious Education 
Alyce Hafer 

 

Youth Ministry 
Bruce Killian 

 

Musicians 
Michele Fackler 

Corey Fields 
 

Parish Council  
President 

Matt Doran (OLOL) 
 

Baptism 
Call the Rectory at least four 

weeks before the baptism. Baptis-
mal instruction for the parents 
and God-parents is required. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
If you or a family member is ad-

mitted to the hospital or makes a 
trip to the Emergency Room, 
please contact Fr. Thomas at 

(630) 639-0502 or Deacon Jeff at 
(217) 781-8238. 

 

Marriage 
Call the Rectory at least six 

months before. A six month prep-
aration time is required. 

Ministry Schedules 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Altar Servers Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers Homebound Ministry 

Sat,  Sept 7  5:00PM Andrew Laughery 
Brooks Schmitt 

Lisa Heap 
Madonna Fletcher 

 Jerry Freehill 
John Carlson 

Madonna Fletcher 

Sun, Sep 8  7:30 am Axel Doran Kathleen Reum    

Sun, Sep 8   10:30 am Brooke Beyers 
Hannah Hathaway 

Sarah Sarantakos 
Mark Doran 

Marj Brown Paul Volker 
Brett Beyers 

 

THIS WEEK’S INTENTIONS 

If you wish to have a mass intention for a loved one, anniversary or other 
occasion, please contact the parish office.  Mass intentions are $10.  

MON  September 2 

8:00 AM 

 

Esther Molck 

TUE  September 3 

8:00 AM 

 

Mike Stuckey Family 

WED  September 4 

No Mass 

 

THU  September 5 

6:30 PM 

 

Lyla Hutchcraft 

FRI  September 6 

8:00 AM 

 

Tom Duffy 

SAT  September 7 

5 PM 

 

Paul Huth 

SUN  September 8 

7 AM (OLOL) 

8:30 AM (IC) 

10:30 AM (OLOL) 

 

Eleanor Kerber 

Genevieve Schwarz 

For the parishioners  

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

 

Thank You 
For Your Gifts 

 
OLOL 

Imm. Conception 

Envelopes 
 

$2115.40 

Loose $399.00 

Capital 
Improvements* 

$0 

 
 

 

Total 
 

$385.00 

  *We have reached our finan-
cial goal due to generous do-
nations and memorials; how-

ever, if you are still able, please 
keep fulfilling your pledge. 

Pray for the Sick 
& Homebound 

Tony Coons 
Mary Cothern 
Jesse Cervelli 
Vicky Stuckey 
Dick Walter 
Doris Benter 
Faye O'Neal 

Penny Campbell 
Loretta Bode 
Wyatt Veatch 
Rita Benefiel 

If you wish to add the name 
of a loved one who is sick, 
please contact the parish 
office  at 217-784-4671 or 

pastor@ololgc.org. 

OLL’s Home Bound Ministry   
 

Help bring Communion to our parishioners in the Annex and 
Heritage Manor on Sunday after mass.  Volunteering for the 
Home Bound Ministry is a wonderful way to serve our brothers 
and sisters in Christ. Don’t hesitate to contact Fr. Thomas at 
(630) 639-0502 if you feel called to serve or if you know some-
one in long-term or temporary care who would like to receive 
Communion.  

Paul and Sarah Sarantakos invite you to 
write any need you have in the Prayer 
Book located at the back of the church. You 
and your needs will be kept in their prayers 
as they travel to and from Joliet for Paul’s 
diaconate classes. 



 
Please pray for our 
teachers and stu-

dents who will 
begin the new RE 
year next Sunday, 

September 8! 

Parish Events 
 
 
 

 

 

Called to Share Our Time, 
Talent, & Treasure 
Looking for another way to share 
your treasure with Our Lady of 
Lourdes and Immaculate Concep-
tion?  If you have stocks, bonds, or 
mutual funds that you would like to 
donate, please consider gifting to 
Our Lady of Lourdes and Immacu-
late Conception.  Please also con-
sider Our Lady of Lourdes and Im-
maculate Conception when you 
review your Estate Plan and/or Will. 
For more information or assistance, 
contact the parish office. 

MONSTER DASH 
The GCMS Education Foundation will be having a 5K/
mile walk on October 26, 2013 at the North Park in Gib-
son City.  Costumes are encouraged and prizes will be 
given.  The Education Foundation provides funding for 
items needed in the  GCMS school system such as the all 
school trip, active boards, Kindergarten first day mate-
rials, tutoring and much more.  Come support our GCMS 
Education Foundation.  More information and registra-
tion forms can be found at www.gcmsk12.org. 
 

Bereavement Support Group 

A Bereavement Support Group, sponsored by St. Mary-St. Joseph Parishes, has 

been organized for all persons grieving the death of a loved one.  A six week pro-

gram will be offered September 9—October 14 on Monday nights at 6:30pm – 

8:00 pm at the Fr. Paul F. Dinan Parish Center, 150 N. Maple St., Paxton.  To reg-

ister for the upcoming class, call Kathy Brooks at 379-3862 before September 7, 

Funeral Dinner Ministry 
 

Extra hands are always wel-

come at funeral dinners. If 

you’d like to be called to 

work or donate food in the 

future, contact Fran Mardis at 

784-8515.  

 

If you have donated food in 

the past, please also pick up 

your dishes in the hall.  Some 

have been there a long time! 

Tue, Sept. 3: 

 C.A.L.M. Meeting at 
6:30 pm at the hall 

Sun, Oct. 6: 
 Parish Hall cleanup 

                    PARISH HALL CLEANUP 
            COME ONE...COME ALL!! 
 

We are having a parish hall cleanup on Sunday, October 6, from 1-4 pm.  We are 
asking that any group that has anything stored at the hall, please be present or 
have a representative present.  We would love to make this an all parish func-
tion...more hands, more progress.  This is also a great opportunity for our youth to 
earn service hours so encourage them to come as well.  If you know you will be 
able to attend, please email the office at pastor@ololgc.org so we can be organized 

Father Thomas’ CornerFather Thomas’ Corner  
Dear Parishoners,Dear Parishoners,  
I sincerely thank all of you for all that you have done to make my           I sincerely thank all of you for all that you have done to make my           
installation a very special event.  Our Bishop, Daniel Conlon, was very     installation a very special event.  Our Bishop, Daniel Conlon, was very     
impressed with the arrangements for the  mass and dinner on the day of impressed with the arrangements for the  mass and dinner on the day of 
my installation.  I also give a  heartfelt thank you for welcoming my my installation.  I also give a  heartfelt thank you for welcoming my 
friends that were able to attend from up north to share in the celebration.   friends that were able to attend from up north to share in the celebration.   
And lastly, a special thanks to each of you for the warm welcome you have And lastly, a special thanks to each of you for the warm welcome you have 
given me here at Our Lady of Lourdes and Immaculate Conception.  The given me here at Our Lady of Lourdes and Immaculate Conception.  The 
way you have accepted me as one among you gives me a warm feeling that way you have accepted me as one among you gives me a warm feeling that 
I am not away from home.  I am not away from home.    
  
I also want to take a moment to remind everyone that next Sunday we will I also want to take a moment to remind everyone that next Sunday we will 
start  RE classes.  Of course, it is the primary duty of the parents to give start  RE classes.  Of course, it is the primary duty of the parents to give 
faith formation to their children .  Children are the greatest gift of God and faith formation to their children .  Children are the greatest gift of God and 
every parent is bound to give them back to God.  Also, it is the duty of the every parent is bound to give them back to God.  Also, it is the duty of the 
entire parish as a family  to transfer the faith to our  future generations.  I entire parish as a family  to transfer the faith to our  future generations.  I 
know that our parish family does a great job of taking care of this and I am know that our parish family does a great job of taking care of this and I am 
thankful for that.  I look forward to continuing  this very important     pro-thankful for that.  I look forward to continuing  this very important     pro-
cess.cess. 


